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 Julian Hancock                              
 Fire Safety Inspector 
 

  BL220665 
  
  
 
  29th  October 2014 

 FAO Barry Richards 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 

Application for Premises Licence 
  
Licensing Act 2003 
Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 
Premises: SN15, 17 Station Hill,  Chippenham SN15 1EQ   
 
I refer to your application dated 20th October 2014 for a licence for the above premises. 
 
A further inspection of the premises has been carried out on 29th October 2014 and, based on the 
findings, I write to inform you that the Fire Authority has no adverse comments to make. 
 
Whilst on site it was noted that not all the issues in the preliminary Fire Risk Assessment report 
provided by Mr Tombs have been resolved. I understand that Mr White is contacting Mr Tombs to 
clarify these issues. 
 
Articles 9 & 11 of The Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 require that a suitable and 
sufficient fire risk assessment is completed and the significant findings are recorded. 
 
Further guidance can be found in the “Fire Safety – Risk Assessment” publication for this 
premises type, available from most bookshops or as a free download from the Communities and 
Local Government website. 
 
I take this opportunity to remind you that fire safety is a dynamic process to be considered on a 
daily basis, and the assessment of fire risk should be constantly under review and updated as 
required, especially where the risk in the premises has been affected by alterations, changes in 
procedures, use or occupancy. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
J. P. Hancock 
Fire Safety Inspector 
 
cc John White, Arena Global Management 
     Roy Bahadoor, Wiltshire Council 


